

The Arkansas Medical Society will once again sponsor the "Doctor of the Day" program for the 2024 fiscal session of the Arkansas legislature. The session begins on April 10, 2024, and will continue for 30 days, but the session can be extended one time for 15 days by action of the legislature.

This important service has been provided by AMS members for over four decades, and the Doctor of the Day program has enhanced the effectiveness of the Society's efforts at the Capitol.

Physician volunteers are needed on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Doctors of the Day are asked to arrive at the H. Elvin Shuffield Capitol Infirmary at 9:00 a.m., and the infirmary usually closes around 3:30 p.m.

The physician volunteers can attend legislative committee meetings and they have floor privileges in both chambers for introductions during their date of service. AMS coordinates with the Arkansas Department of Health to provide nursing coverage when the infirmary is open. A parking pass will be sent one week prior to the date of service.

2024 Doctor of the Day Volunteer Form

If you have questions about the program, please contact Laura Hawkins at the AMS office at 501-224-8967 or by email at hawkins@arkmed.org.

Please Print First & Last Name		
Name:		
Address:		
City		
Clinic Phone	Cell Phone	
Fax		
Email		
Specialty		
Exact Date(s) in April or May:		
Choose Month: April May (beginning April 10)		
Choose Day of the Week: Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday